
 

February 1, 2017 

 

PRESS STATEMENT   

Contact: GRAND LEDGE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

Phone: (517)627-2115 

 

At 12:15 pm today Officers of the Grand Ledge Police Department and Eaton 

County Deputies responded to a call of a possible man with a gun in the area of 

the Grand Ledge High School. Information had been conveyed to the High School 

that subjects in the area of the High School had been overheard talking about 

having a gun.  In response, the High School, Neff Kindergarten School and Beagle 

elementary school were locked down. 

Witnesses were able to provide the identities of the persons involved and those 

subjects were contacted. It was determined that there was no firearm involved 

and no threat to the public. Students in all three schools were released to normal 

classroom activity at 1:00 pm. 

 

  


